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146 S. Granite Street
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Tim Wiederaenders
The Daily Courier

146 S. Granite Street
Prescott, Arizona 86301

Dear Kevin and Tim:

I want to take a moment to thank you for committing your resources to the support of the SAVE-
Students Against Violence-Everyday™ non-profit organization. We understand that, without your
support and interest, this program would not exist. We further understand the importance of your
role, where, apparently over $500,000 in resources have been provided to students in need of
temporary services, at no cost to their families or taxpayers. This is quite impressive .

From all of us here, we wish you and your future successors the best of luck with the Prescott
Unified School District program.

Best wishes,

Tom Horne
ce: SAVE Board of Trustees



